DacCom Funding 2006/07
Present Position

· The 25% DES funding aspiration payment money, from the Dacorum practices, allocated to DacCom for 2006/07, came to a total of £35,858.70, or just under £3,000 per month

· At the end of December 2006, a total of £31,119.85 had been claimed by the DacCom Executive member practices, leaving an apparent remaining balance of £4,738.85
· However, of this sum, £875 had been paid out of the DES funding money in error, when it should have been paid from PEC expenses reimbursement monies.  This was flagged up to John Phipps on 31st December 2006 

· There should therefore be a total balance of £5613.85 of DES funding to cover claims for the period 1st January to 31st March 2007

· In the last few weeks it has become clear that DacCom Executive members are being urged to undertake a rapidly broadening and accelerating role in Practice Based Commissioning, with the expectation that DacCom takes responsibility for the whole of the Commissioning Budget.  The remaining DES funding available may not be sufficient for reimbursement to their practices for the PBC work that they are now being expected to shoulder 
· Mark raised this issue in a letter to John Phipps on 11th December 2006

Possible Options for DacCom Executive members

1
To stop working on Practice Based Commissioning once the balance of the DES aspiration funding is exhausted

2
To continue to work on Practice Based Commissioning once the balance of the DES aspiration funding is exhausted, but without reimbursement to their practices

3
To seek a guarantee from the PCT that sufficient money will be available from the DES funding reward money to cover Executive members’ Practice Based Commissioning work, once the balance of the DES aspiration funding is exhausted

4 To seek alternative funding from the PCT
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